
 

 

       8/01/2025 

 

Price Increase Announcement 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Due to the continued increasing costs of raw materials and components, Oriental 
Motor USA is announcing a price increase on a limited group of products. The 
following product groups will be receiving this price increase:  

 Mechanical Linear Slide and Cylinders  
 General components including bracket and cables  
 Limited Cooling Fan products and accessories 
 Legacy products and Legacy package products (components of these legacy 

packages, sold separately, will not be affected).  
 

We understand the challenges this may cause and have chosen at this time to limit 
this price increase to the above-mentioned products.  
 
*Last day to purchase at existing prices is by 12:00 noon pst, 9/26/2025 (Friday).  

 
We have and will continue as a company, to improve our productivity and ability with 
the focus of keeping our commitments to you. We appreciate your business and 
understanding, and again we would like to thank you for being a valued customer. 
 
Effective date: October 1, 2025 
 
Products Affected: Linear Slides / Cylinders, Components, Legacy products 
 
Price Increase Rate: 5 ~ 15%* 
*Product increase rates vary by product type 

 


